
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 

METROPOLITAN BOARD OF EQUALIZATION 
 

Monday, July 31, 2017 

9:00 A.M. 

Property Assessor's Office, Howard Office Building, 2nd Floor, 
700 2nd Avenue South, Suite 210 

 

I. Call To Order 
 

II. Roll Call 
 

Members present included: Ms. Lyn Brandmeir, Mr. Derrick Starks, Ms. Glenda Chambers and Mr. Bob 
Notestine, Derrick Hammond and Herman Ruben with the Property Assessor’s office were also present. 
 

III. New Business 
 

Appeals: 
 
9:00 AM  
 Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 13 0 199.00 
 515 Madison St, Nashville TN 37208 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $58,800,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $4,756,800 and Improvement Value reduced to $54,043,200. 

 
Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  

 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 032.00 
 5 S 2nd St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $178,600, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $174,200 and Improvement Value of $4,400. 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 033.00 
 200 Main St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $5,142,700, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $3,855,100 and Improvement Value of $1,287,600. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 035.00 
 220 Main St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $292,400, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $283,200 and Improvement Value of $9,200. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 035.01 
 222 Main St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $292,400, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $283,200 and Improvement Value of $9,200. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 037.00 
 100 Interstate Dr, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $809,600, by Glenda Chambers, second by Lyn Brandmeir, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $784,100 and Improvement Value of $25,500. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 048.00 
 201 Woodland St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $3,651,100, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $3,223,400 and Improvement Value of $427,700. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 222.00 

201 Woodland St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $2,108,400, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,851,300 and Improvement Value of $257,100. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 223.00 
 225 Woodland St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $552,400, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $544,500 and Improvement Value of $7,900. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 15 0 224.00 
 218 Main St, Nashville TN 37213 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $157,500, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $152,500 and Improvement Value of $5,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 082 16 0 123.00 
 604 Russell St, Nashville TN 37206 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $800,000, by Glenda Chambers, second by Bob Notestine, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $364,000 and Improvement Value of $436,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 083 02 0 241.00 
 1921 Greenwood Ave, Nashville TN 37206 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $7,950,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,148,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $6,802,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 083 09 0 141.00 
 1101 Woodland St, Nashville TN 37206 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $518,000, by Lyn Brandmeir, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $425,300 and Improvement Value reduced to $92,700. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 083 09 0 487.00 
 965 Woodland St, Nashville TN 37206 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $1,700,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $707,900 and Improvement Value reduced to $992,100. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 085 00 0 095.00 
 3171 Lebanon Pike, Nashville TN 37214 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $7,166,000, by Glenda Chambers, second by Lyn Brandmeir, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,990,700 and Improvement Value reduced to $5,175,300. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 085 04 0 038.00 
 1005 Hickory Hill Ln, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $6,600,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Lyn Brandmeir, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,032,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $5,568,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 059.00 
 4060 Andrew Jackson Pkwy, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $6,966,000, by Lyn Brandmeir, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,106,900 and Improvement Value reduced to $5,859,100. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 064.00 
 5655 Frist Blvd, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to continue this appeal until Thursday August 3, 2017 @9:00 AM, by Glenda Chambers, second by 
Bob Notestine, unanimously approved. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 092.00 
 3501 Andrew Jackson Pkwy, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $19,740,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $1,192,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $18,548,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 143.00 
 3746 Central Pike, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
At the request of the appellant, this appeal is withdrawn. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 199.00 
 5770 Old Hickory Blvd, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
At the request of the appellant, this appeal is withdrawn. 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 332.00 
 5582 Old Hickory Blvd, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $1,500,000, by Lyn Brandmeir, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $570,200 and Improvement Value reduced to $929,800. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 00 0 344.00 
 4001 Central Pike, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $3,800,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $954,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $2,846,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 009.00 
 516 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 010.00 
 512 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 011.00 
 508 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 012.00 
 737 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 013.00 
 733 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 014.00 
 729 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 015.00 
 725 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 016.00 
 721 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 017.00 
 717 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 018.00 
 713 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 019.00 
 709 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 020.00 
 705 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 021.00 
 701 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 022.00 
 637 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 023.00 
 633 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 024.00 
 629 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 025.00 
 625 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 026.00 
 619 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 027.00 
 704 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 028.00 
 708 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 11 0 029.00 
 712 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 019.00 
 504 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 020.00 
 468 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 021.00 
 468 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 022.00 
 464 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 029.00 
 420 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 030.00 
 416 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 031.00 
 1224 Tulip Grove Rd, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 032.00 
 1220 Tulip Grove Rd, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 038.00 
 500 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 039.00 
 615 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 040.00 
 611 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 041.00 
 607 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 042.00 
 603 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 043.00 
 575 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 044.00 
 571 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 045.00 
 567 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 046.00 
 570 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 047.00 
 574 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 048.00 
 600 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 049.00 
 604 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 050.00 
 608 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 051.00 
 612 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 052.00 
 616 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 053.00 
 620 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 12 0 056.00 
 716 Margaret Robertson Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 16 0 014.00 
 412 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 16 0 015.00 
 408 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 16 0 016.00 
 404 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  
 Parcel ID 086 16 0 017.00 
 400 Rockwood Dr, Hermitage TN 37076 
 
Motion to Change the Total Value to $106,000, by Bob Notestine, second by Glenda Chambers, 
unanimously approved. Land Value of $20,000 and Improvement Value reduced to $86,000. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  

Personal Property Account 089071 
 1717 Patterson St, Nashville TN 37203 
 
At the request of the appellant, this appeal is withdrawn. 
 

Nancy Hunt (Andrea McKinnon, Richard Hunt, Drew Raines and Phyllis Hall w/Evans & Petree  
 appearing)  

Personal Property Account 089279 
 2300 Patterson St, Nashville TN 37203 
 
Motion to No Change the Total Value of $67,578,384, by Glenda Chambers, second by Lyn Brandmeir, 
unanimously approved. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



IV. Adjournment 
 

Motion to adjourn by Glenda Chambers, second by Lyn Brandmeir, unanimously approved. 
 
Meeting adjourned 10:51 AM. 

 
 
 
ATTEST:      APPROVED: 
 
 
              
 


